
 

        
 
 

 
Name: Tracey Conti 
Organization:  Village of Sugar Grove 
Email: tconti@sugargroveil.gov 

Subject: FOIA Request 03-21-2025 Winfield School District 34 - T. Conti​
Date:  3/21/25 

Dear Tracey Conti, 

Thank you for reaching out to Winfield School District 34 with your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
request, as per the Illinois FOIA statute (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.). 

Summary of Your Request (Dated):​
You requested a report showing the total amount paid to vendors, including the attorney, for TIF litigation 
vs. the Village of Winfield. 

Response to Your Request:​
I have attached the report showing the total amount paid to vendors, including the attorney, for TIF 
litigation vs. the Village of Winfield in an excel file. 

This response fulfills your request within the five-business-day timeframe mandated by the Illinois FOIA. 
Should you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your inquiry. 

Best regards,​
Amanda Melsa​
FOIA Officer​
Winfield School District 34 

 


